
Class Blogs: to 

facilitate the 

learning process, 

we regularly 

post learning 

materials online. 

The content of 

the Class Blogs 

will enable 

parents to 

support their 

child at home. 

This term we will be linking our English work with our topic 

The Great Fire of London 

to write an informative report about the fire and its impact. We will 
continue our work on developing story writing when we retell the story of 
The Three Little Pigs. In Phonics, we will be investigating spelling patterns 
of the sounds taught so far and applying them in our writing. The children 

have made amazing progress with cursive handwriting and we hope to 
develop this further. 

We will post links to websites and activities we will be using to develop 
the children's understanding of The Great Fire of London.

In Maths this term we will be developing our understanding of 
multiplication, division and fractions. We will be looking at finding halves 

and quarters of shapes, numbers and amounts. 

We will also be developing our understanding of numbers by sequencing, 
ordering and comparing them using our knowledge of place value. 

Our topic for this half term is 

‘Animals, including humans’. 

We will be learning about the importance of hygiene, including hand 
washing and how to prevent germs spreading. Children will also learn 

about making healthy food choices and why they are important.

Computing

In computing we are learning to code and debug basic programmes and 
algorithms.

RE

Our theme for this term is ‘How and why do people pray?’ The children 
will learn about why prayer is important in a range of religions.

PE

The children should have their PE kit in school every day. This should 
include joggers/tracksuit bottoms and trainers suitable for outdoors.

Thank you.

To Further the children's understanding of 
the significance of 

The Great Fire of London,

we will be having a visit from the Fire 
Brigade

www.iveson-primary.co.uk/year2blog 
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